
15/11/2018 

MRS Deborah Mundell 
65 George ST 
Avalon NSW 2107 
debbie_mundell@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I would just like to write to convey my dismay at the application for a large boarding house to 
be built on Sydney Road Fairlight. We are near retirement age and have been looking into 
buying our retirement home in Fairlight but fear this boarding house development will seriously 
change the whole feel of Fairlight. Surely this is not a suitable development for this area. 
Parking already is a nightmare along Sydney Road not to mention the aesthetic damage that 
will be done. Why is the council allowing these beautiful old heritage homes to be demolished 
to be replaced by ugly modern developments! Surely suburbs such as Dee Why that have 
already been destroyed by these developments would be more suited to a large boarding 
house development. I really am dumbfounded that as a council this development would even 
be considered.
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